Donations and Fun...

Mar. 26th, 2013

Is it possible to combine two great things at ones? Yes, in the marketing world that is the only way to go. For example:

promotional concert combines fun activity and direct marketing of the product or baking day at the school with certain
brands as sponsors. Everyone enjoys baking and playing with flour clouds, while connecting these fond memories with

sponsor brands. Think outside the box, let people enjoy the event and enjoy your brand.

What about the Charity Event, when cause is noble and effort is collective. It doesn’t have to be just a check or a donation.
We can combine two great things like having fun and provide resources for a great cause. Join us for a great event of
Charity Poker Game and let’s have some fun...

3 Heads Media, Andion Business Solutions and Invessa Foundation would like to invite you to attend the 4th Annual
“Angels vs. Devils” IGPT Poker Tournament to be held at the Chateau Royal, Laval, on May 15 2013.

The event will be entertained by gorgeous angel and devil themed hostesses. In addition there will be an open bar and
dinner included as well as a grand prize of W.S.0.P. of 510, 000 US Seat.

All proceeds from the event will benefit: The Giant Steps Foundation, an alliance dedicated to enabling the greatest number
of autistic children to reach their full potential and achieve independence in society.

You can contribute to the charity efforts by purchasing a ticket. Tickets are $225 in advance, $240 at the door. Registration
begins at 18:00. For tickets and information, call 3heads at 514-904-1336. To purchase online, please visit
invessafoundation.org

If you cannot attend but would still like to make a donation to the charities, we will gratefully receive it. Please make a
check payable to the Invessa Foundation and mail it to 1445 Lambert Closse, Suite 200 Montreal QC H3H 1Z5

We eagerly await your reply.

Regards,

As always we welcome feedback, so please share your thoughts!

Keep smiling.

‘Like’ Us on Facebook and stay up to date on the latest news and events.

Thinking about starting your own business? This month, join us for a FREE* seminar on planning for your business,
benefiting Food For Tots. Seats are still available for the seminar of February 26th - but don't delay, they’re filling up fast!
Get more information here. HYPERLINK: https://www.facebook.com/events/439616136107320/
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